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Hello CRE Members!
We hope have enjoyed this beautiful September!

With the uncertainty with COVID in the community, the CRE Board of Directors made the
difficult decision to post-pone Oktoberstock until September 17, 2022. We were looking
forward to gathering and celebrating with our community but want to do so when it is safe for
everyone. Please read full press release here: https://cre.ab.ca/blog/2021/09/08/oktoberstock-
2021-postponement/

Gord Bamford has post-poned his concert at CRE until May 7, 2022. If you would like more
details on this event, please contact us and we will direct you to the correct people at Wildrose
Co-op.

CRE hosted another FREE-RE Drive-In Movie event in September. That showing will likely be
that last Drive-In movie as interest has significantly reduced since the start of the pandemic.
The FREE-RE event in October will be a pumpkin carving at painting night at CRE! Vermeer’s
Dairy has generously donated pumpkins to this event! All ages are welcome, please register to
ensure you have a pumpkin! https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/cre-pumpkin-carving-and-painting-
night-tickets-172874350837

Canadian Bull Congress (CBC) received a facelift over the last year. We have introduced online
applications for this event for the first time ever! Agri-business and Tradeshow applications are
now open! If you are interested in sponsorship, tradeshow, exhibiting or volunteering, please
email info@bullcongress.com and check out the website at https://bullcongress.com/. We are
looking forward to the 35" Annual Canadian Bull Congress on January 21 and 22, 2022 at CRE!
#ithappenshere

CRE Ag Days is an all-new event built from the Canadian Bull Congress School Education
program. The school program has so much potential that was being constrained around the set
up of CBC. The new program will feature additional agriculture education exhibitors, open to
more classrooms and ages, and feature more value-added information for teachers and
educators. If you are interested in volunteering for this event, please let us know!
https://cre.ab.ca/events/cre-ag-days/

If you have any interest or questions about becoming a CRE board member, please contact
Dianne and dkohler@cre.ab.ca or Sandy Scott at sandyscott653@gmail.com. Recruitment for
board members will begin in October. CRE is planning for an in person Annual General Meeting
in January and we invite you to bring 5 people who you think would be interested in becoming
a CRE member!

Thank-you for being a CRE Member and Please do not hesitate to contact us at the office at
780-672-3640 or cre@cre.ab.ca.
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